Minutes - Tri-Township Park District

A Special Meeting of the Tri-Township Park Board cf
Commissioners was convened at the Pavilion Meeting Room on
April 22, 1977 at 7:30 P.M. for the purpose of Bid Opening
for the shoulder work on the roadways.

Those present were: Commissioner (Cscar Gindler, Commissioner
Milton Langenwalter, Commissioner Leland Leonard, and Commissioner
Russell Wiesemeyer.

In response to advertising for bids, contract specifications
were distributed to the following contractors,

Je & J. Asphalt & Hauling, Inc., Collinsville, Il1,
J« H. Pressnall Asphalt Co., E. 3t. Louis, Ill.
Howard Knecht Excavating Co., Edwardsville, Ill.

No response was received nor was the contract specifications
returned by J. & J. Asphalt & Hauling, Inc.

The J. H. Pressnall Asphalt Co., bid quoted $7.00 per ton
for rock and $22.00 per ton for bituminous aggregate,

The Howard Knecht Excavating Co. bid quoted $6.28 per ton
for rock and $18.34 per ton for bituminous aggregate,

Motion to accept the low bid from Howard Knecht Excavating
Co., Edwardsville, I1ll., was made by Commissioner Gindler.
Roll call vote on the motion was taken as follows;

Commissioner Langenwalter Yes
Commissioner Wiesemeyer Yes
Commissioner Leonard Yes
Commissioner Gindler Yes

Funding for this project, in the amount of $2,083.62, will
be provided by the Madison County Community Development Program.
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The meeting was adjourned at 8:47 P.M.

Leland Ed Leonard
Recording Secretary
Tri-Township Park District




